
 

 

 

5 January 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
If your son or daughter has missed any of their Sixth Form Pre-Public Examinations for any reason, it is vital 
that they sit these so that we can thoroughly assess their progress. 
To this end there will be two catch-up sessions next week. These are on Tuesday 10th January at 11:20 and 
Wednesday 11th January at 11:20. Both sessions will be in the Sports Hall. Students must arrive promptly 
for an 11:20 start. Invigilators will have copies of all Year 12 and 13 papers and students will need to inform 
invigilators on arrival which paper they need to sit. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Robert Hague 
Assistant Head & Director of Post 16 Studies 
 
 
 


